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Resident Fish Advisory Committee Meeting 

Thursday, March 11, 2010 
9:00am-3:00pm PST 

@ CBFWA Office 
Portland, Oregon 

 
WebEx has been arranged for this meeting:

Select: WebEx Logon RFAC Meeting 3/11/2010Select: WebEx Logon RFAC Meeting 3/11/2010
Login First:  Enter your name and email address 

Session password: rfac (lower case) 
Click "Join Now" 

Teleconference: 503-229-0449 ID: 432759 
 

RFAC webpage
 

Draft Agenda 
 

ITEM 1: Review and Approve Agenda 

ITEM 2: Approve Action Notes from the February 18, 2010, RFAC Meeting 

ITEM 3: Overview of the “Columbia River Basin Monitoring, Evaluation, Research, 
and Reporting Plan” 

 The NPCC is in the process of finalizing the Draft Columbia River Basin 
Monitoring, Evaluation, Research, and Reporting Plan.  The Strategic Plan 
focuses on the policy level of the NPCC’s research, monitoring, evaluation, 
and reporting needs, and consists of the mission, expectations, and general 
guidance for RM&E and reporting implemented under the NPCC’s Fish and 
Wildlife Program. Nancy Leonard (NPCC) will provide an overview of the 
plan and answer any questions from the participants. 

ITEM 4: Mainstem/Systemwide Categorical Review: Columbia and Snake River 
White Sturgeon Update 

 During the February 18, 2010 RFAC Meeting, participants directed Neil Ward 
and Christine Mallette to form an ad hoc white sturgeon workgroup to work on 
the RFAC’s white sturgeon deliverable described in the recently approved 
CBFWA Work Plan. Neil and Christine will provide the NPCC’s updated 
timeline for its Mainstem/Systemwide RM&E Categorical Review as well as 
an update regarding the ad hoc white sturgeon workgroup’s progress.  Included 
in the presentation will be the draft process and sideboards for convening 
workshops with the goal of developing monitoring frameworks and a means of 
transferring data so that information is readily available for inclusion in the 
Status of the Resources Project. Also, Neil and Christine will provide the 

https://cbfwa.webex.com/mw0306l/mywebex/default.do?service=1&siteurl=cbfwa&nomenu=true&main_url=%2Fmc0805l%2Fe.do%3Fsiteurl%3Dcbfwa%26AT%3DMI%26EventID%3D124466122%26UID%3D1032698247%26Host%3D8bb777d0051f542c32021b%26FrameSet%3D2%26PW%3DNYmZlYzgwMGNh
http://www.cbfwa.org/committee_rfac.cfm
http://www.cbfwa.org/
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participants with the draft templates that may be used by the ad hoc white 
sturgeon workgroup to collect monitoring information and develop project 
justifications. 

ITEM 5: Resident Fish Losses: Development of Methodology to Assess Operational 
Losses 

 The RFAC will continue to discuss an appropriate methodology for assessing 
resident fish losses resulting from hydrosystem operations. In addition, 
participants will discuss the metrics and ranges that the RFAC directed Neil 
Ward to develop relative to the operation tables that Sheri Sears provided 
during the February 18, 2010, RFAC Meeting.  

ITEM 6:  Next Meeting 
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